
April 2010

Written by 
Friday, 12 March 2010 13:58 - Last Updated Wednesday, 28 April 2010 15:35

DID YOU KNOW THAT YOU MUST NOW HAVE CERTAIN DETAILS ON YOUR EMAIL AND 
WEB SITE? From January     1st 2007 it is understood that all  company websites must contain
registration details, and also emails must  contain certain details. This may have an impact on
all customers who  have websites or use email for business (everyone!). However, these 
changes can generally be implemented very cheaply. Please contact us for  more information.
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